TA/SPCA
Board of Directors

Jane Stacy,

December 8, 1998

Emile Stieffel

Custom Catering
4016 Red Cypress Dr.
Harvey, LA 70058

Dear Emile;

On behdf of the people and animals of the Louisiana SPCA, we extend
awarm and heartfelt thanks for your participation at the 18th Howling
Success Patron Party.

We know that you receive numerous requests for donationsfor non-
profit organizations and we deeply appreciate your decision to support
our cause by donating the deliciousgumbo.  This year was one of our
most successful and we couldn't have succeeded without your support;
you are one of our very special friends.

Your generosity is very much appreciated and enables usin our con-
tinued endeavorsto provide quality care and compassion to the animals
in our shelter and to educate the public of their plight.

Thank you again and we look forward to seeing you again next year.
Sincerely,

Warne

Dianne Leres
Specia Events Manager

encl.
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